On behalf of the NIH StrokeNet Leadership:
Dear StrokeNet Colleagues,

Effective Tuesday, 24-March ALL StrokeNet trials have suspended
enrollments/randomizations. This move will be reported to the CIRB as a study-wide event by
the Project Manager of each StrokeNet trial; individual sites DO NOT need to report this event.

For subjects who have already been randomized, please continue to perform follow-up visits,
but do so remotely. This will also be reported to the CIRB as a study-wide event by the trial
Project Managers.

We want you to know that the StrokeNet NCC and NDMC are still open for business. We would
like to encourage all that have not yet been released to enroll, to continue to work toward site
activation. Should your institutional guidelines allow, please proceed with startup activities:

e CIRB submission

e Finalizing the Clinical Trial Agreement

e Uploading startup documents to WebDCU™
e Remote training

e Completing readiness calls

In addition, please think creatively about how you and we can improve StrokeNet activities
locally (example working on remote consenting process for acute trials) or nationally.

Regardless, the health and safety of our patients and colleagues is our top priority. If you have
any questions, please reach out to us.

Stay well.



